
From: Stack, J D [MSB-PVTC]
To: Director - FASB
Subject: Mark to market accounting
Date: Wednesday, June 02, 2010 12:23:35 PM

It has come to our attention that you are considering broadening the mark to market
rules that helped create and exascerbate the financial crises of 2008. It is
inconceivable that you want to force banks to use this process not only on the
securities they own but also the loans they make. This method does not work when
markets freeze up even though the cash flow remains undeterred. The proof of this is
the great depression and what we recently experienced. It forces losses on the
system that are not real and eventually a vicious downward cycle of losses that lead
to bank failures. How do you mark to market a loan that is paying on time but there
are limited bids or no reasonable bids? Fair value accounting has the unintended
consequence of increasing the cyclicality or risk in the economy. We urge you to
reconsider your position on this critical issue. Thank you. Stack-Gravenstine-Smith
Group.

J. David Stack 
First Vice President 
Senior Investment Management Consultant 
Financial Advisor 
Stack-Gravenstine-Smith Group at Morgan Stanley Smith Barney

Mount Laurel, NJ Complex
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Mount Laurel, NJ 08054

Important Notice to Recipients: 
It is important that you do not use e-mail to request, authorize or effect the purchase or sale of any
security or commodity, to send fund transfer instructions, or to effect any other transactions. Any such
request, orders, or instructions that you send will not be accepted and will not be processed by Morgan
Stanley Smith Barney.

The sender of this e-mail is an employee of Morgan Stanley Smith Barney LLC. If you have received
this communication in error, please destroy all electronic and paper copies and notify the sender
immediately. Erroneous transmission is not intended to waive confidentiality or privilege. Morgan
Stanley Smith Barney reserves the right, to the extent permitted under applicable law, to monitor
electronic communications. By e-mailing with Morgan Stanley Smith Barney you consent to the
foregoing.
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